
My submission to the Committee of Senate Procedure:

The committee should reject the latest push to ban the prayers made at the start of each Senate sitting day.
Federal Parliament has been offering these prayers in order to acknowledge God’s sovereignty and to humbly
ask for His guidance ever since it commenced in 1901 and it is imperative that this practice should continue if
our nation is to continue to be blessed.

I therefore urge the committee to strongly condemn this change to Senate procedure.

Yours sincerely,




